CIEPO Symposia: Standard Format of Abstracts

With overall participation to more CIEPO symposia being severely restricted for organisational reasons, Abstracts will become more important for the selection process. They will constitute, apart from considerations of chronological and topical balance, the principal basis for being accepted/rejected by the Vetting Board. 
It is therefore necessary that we adopt a standard format for Abstracts to be followed by all applicants.
All applications must clearly define, in no more than 600 words,

- the objective of the contribution, its context and method
- two or more sources on which the contribution is built
-  the innovative character of the contribution by indicating where it     goes beyond what is already in the common domain.

Abstracts may be composed in any of the accepted Conference languages (English, French, German or Turkish). The Title of the Abstract will be taken as the Title of the Contribution to be announced in the Programme. Any intended changes must be communicated to the Organisers in good time. - The language in which the paper is presented must be identical with that of the Title of the Contribution as announced in the Programme. This applies to Titles of Individual papers as well as to those of Workshops and Panels (and to those communications that make up a Workshop or Panel). Any exceptions need to be cleared with the Organisers in advance of the printing of the Final Programme.
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